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An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi 

Cir. NO.:BBPSNB/OFF-CIR/2024-25/007 

Dear Parents, 

As valued members of our school community, your well-being and that of your children are of 
paramount importance to us. In our ongoing efforts to ensure a healthy and nurturing 
environment, we would like to draw your attention to the critical role that personal and 

community hygiene play in safeguarding the health of everyone in our school. 

Personal hygiene, particularly regular hand washing, is one of the most effective ways to prevent 
the spread of illnesses. Teaching our children the habit of thorough hand washing before meals, 
after using the restroom, and after playing outside is essential for their health. These simple but 
vital practices reduce the risk of infections, not only for our children but also for their peers, 

teachers, and the broader community. 

Beyond personal hygiene, community hygiene is a shared responsibility that we must all 
embrace. By fostering an awareness of cleanliness in our surroundings, we contribute to the 
overall well-being of our community. This includes proper disposal of waste, maintaining 
cleanliness in common areas, and ensuring that our children understand the importance of these 

practices. 

We kindly request that you reinforce these habits at home by discussing the importance of 
hygiene with your children. Encourage them to practice regular hand washing, use tissues when 
sneezing or coughing, and maintain cleanliness in their personal spaces. By working together, we 
can create a safer, healthier environment where our children can thrive. 

Date 31.08.2024 

Your partnership in this endeavor is invaluable, and we are confident that with your support, we 
can continue to uphold the highest standards of health and hygiene within our school community. 

Thank you for your dedication to this shared goal. 

Warm regards, 

Deepa Agarwal 

PRINCIPAL 

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P) 
Tel. : 9111720810 
Ermail : bbpsnb@balbharati.org 
www.bbosneelbad. balbharati.org 
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